
The BCDPC Breeder information Service is provided as a courtesy to its members 
and potential buyers. The BCDPC or its Officers do not recommend, guarantee, 
endorse, nor rate breeders, their kennels, or their stock. We also do not examine 
individual dogs. Buyers beware in all instances.  
 

The BCDPC accepts information from their members in good faith. Buyers should be certain to 
check all matters relating to registration, health claims, awards or certificates, Doberman 
quality (adult, puppy or otherwise), puppy agreements with the breeders or sellers before 
making any decision. 
 
The BCDPC and its officers, assume no responsibility for the quality, health, or temperament of 
any dog, nor the warranty, guarantee, integrity, honesty or reliability, either expressed or 
implied, by any person whose name is forwarded to them. All such warranties, guarantees and 
promises are between buyer(s) and seller(s) as individuals. The BCDPC promotes and expects 
fairness in all buyer-seller relationships. We reserve the right to refuse to give out information 
of any Breeder that operates using practices which are in violation of our code of ethics or not 
in good standing with the BCDPC. Information is only accepted from BCDPC members who have 
been members for a minimum of 3 years and are in good standing. 
 

 

 


